
 

September 1, 2020 

Principal's Pen  

 
We do not take the good health of our students and faculty during the first three weeks of school 

for granted, but do thank​ the Lord specifically for that answered prayer.  Both teachers and 

students have been blessed to be COVID free, yet we know that amidst the pandemic, even as it 

wanes, we will still have colds, flu, etc., to contend with in the days ahead.Thank you again for 

your part in cooperating with temperature checks, staying at home if there are any health 

questions, and continuing to cooperate with mask and handwashing protocol. 

 

We have recently welcomed two new students, and​ ​we continue to diminish our online school 

population as more students have decided to rejoin our “in person” ranks as of this Monday.  

 

For our google online students and for any that might need to be online in the event that they 

face sickness, new emails have been issued for every single student.  A student may have as 

many emails as desired, but it is this gmail, just issued, that will work best with our google 

classroom; so using it should avoid many of the repeat "invites" that we had to issue over the last 

few weeks.  Thanks for your cooperation with using this new gmail for online classes. 

 

Don't forget that next Monday is Labor Day and in celebration of that, we have no school.  Enjoy 

this special day and don't forget to thank the Lord for His great goodness to your family and our 

BBCS family. 

 

Stay encouraged. 

 

Dr. C 

Important Calendar Events Coming Up: 

9/1     No intramural since our OSCS and Open Bible are using our soccer field. 

Volleyball game home against Peoples - MS 4:00 p.m.; V 5:00 p.m.  

9/3 Volleyball game at MACA - Varsity only 5:00 p.m.; DT 1:15 p.m. 

MACA Protocol:  Parents/visitors will be allowed to attend games, but they must have a 

temperature check upon entrance and are encouraged but not required to wear a mask. 

Social distancing is also recommended.  

9/3 Intramural Soccer - 3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

9/4 Volleyball game home against OSCS - MS 4:00 p.m.; VS 5:00 p.m. 

9/7 Labor Day - No School 

Indoor Soccer - 7:00 p.m. - 9:00 p.m.  

9/8 Intramural Soccer - 3:30 p.m. - 5:00 p.m. 

Volleyball game at Byne - V 5:00 p.m.; DT 1:30 p.m.; RT 10:00 p.m. 

 

  



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Come help support your BBCS Eagles 

Cheerleaders!   

Parents, need an evening out without the kids? Then 

let your Eagles cheerleaders help you with that. 

Parents night out gives you the opportunity to take a 

well deserved break. Go out for the night confident 

that your children are safe and having a great time! 

All safety measures will be in place, and we will have adult supervision. The evening for 

your child is filled with fun games, dinner, and activities. They won’t want the night to 

end.  

Time- 6-9 p.m. 

Date TBD 

Cost: $20 first child, $5 each additional child with $30 family cap  

Please contact Kristy McKinnon if you have questions or would like more information. 

Proceeds will go to help cheerleaders with various expenses. 

678-739-6589 

jamesandkristy1@outlook.com 

 

 

 

Don’t wait until report cards to 

check your child(s) grades!  

One of the values of having FACTS is the 

ability to check your child's grades at any 

time.  Since three weeks is now complete, 

it would be wise to take a look at your 

child’s(ren’s) grades to ensure that they 

are keeping up with their work.  If you 

have any questions after talking with your 

child, feel free to reach out to your child's 

teacher(s). 

 


